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URGENT: FOOD RECALL 

 
April 11, 2019 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This is to inform you of a product recall involving the following Patagonia Provisions 
products: 
 

 Classic BBQ Savory Seeds, lot codes: 18233, 18234, 18268, 18347, 18348, 
18351, 19044, 19045, 19060, 19063 

 Mellow Curry Savory Seeds, lot codes: 18235, 18239, 18337, 18338, 19002, 
19004, 19008, 19009 

 Chipotle Lime Savory Seeds, lot codes: 18227, 18228, 18269, 18339, 18340, 
19023, 19024, 19030, 19032 

 Savory Seeds Variety Pack, lot codes: 18236, 18338, 19002 
 
See enclosed product labels for ease of identifying these products at retail/user level. 
 
This recall has been initiated because the product is labeled “gluten free” but may contain 
gluten due to potential cross-contact of an ingredient supplied to our manufacturer. Use 
of this product by individuals sensitive to gluten may cause temporary or medically 
reversible health effects such as gastrointestinal discomfort, diarrhea, upset stomach or 
vomiting. 
 
We began shipping this product on August 23rd, 2018. 
 
Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall. In addition, 
if you may have further distributed this product to any other wholesale customer, please 
identify your wholesale customers and notify them at once of this product recall. Your 
notification to your wholesale customers may be enhanced by including a copy of this 
recall notification letter. 
 
Please quarantine and count any of the products identified above.  The product subject 
to recall will be returned to our warehouse for destruction.  Additional information 
regarding how to return these products will be provided in a follow-up communication. 
 
This recall should be carried out to the wholesale and retail level.  Your assistance is 
appreciated and necessary to prevent potential consumer illness. 
 
Please complete and return the enclosed recall return response form as soon as possible.  
If you have any questions related to this recall, call Seth Crass at 415-729-9956.  If you 
have any commercial questions, call Erik Eaton, Director of Sales, at 540-272-4002. 
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Please complete and return the enclosed response form as soon as possible. 
 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 
 
Seth Crass 
FQA/QC Analyst 
Enclosure(s) 
 


